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Michael Celata is currently the Deputy Regional Director for the U.S. Department of the Interior’s Bureau of Ocean Energy Management (BOEM), Gulf of Mexico Region (GOMR). Mike has worked for DOI for 25 years. For 23 of the years he worked in the GOMR’s Office of Resource Evaluation where his most recent position was Deputy Regional Supervisor providing oversight for geological play assessments, fair market value determinations, reserves inventory and G&G permitting for the Gulf of Mexico and Atlantic OCS.  His background is in geophysics and he is a member of the Society of Exploration Geophysicists.

